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Dear Council Members,
I am in favor of adding this back. We have had two summers of excessive noise downtown
from people who don't live here who think it is a playground for them to come and do as they
please. Combine this with absentee landlords who can't be contacted and don't care means
KCPD can neither impose trusspassing citations nor site for noise code violations. This bill
would give the power back to cite noise violations again. This we hope will give us a tool to
take back our nights downtown in residential areas that aren't parts of entertainment districts. 
-- 
Shawn Tolivar
4th District. 
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